ISTARA MINUTES OF AUGUST MEETING 26/8/25

Pam opened the meeting at 2:00pm by welcoming members.
Diaries, raffle tickets, books and puzzles were available.
The price for the Christmas meal is expected to be known in October.
Pam reminded members to keep their contact details up to date with the member’s secretary.
All insurance forms for the Blackpool holiday should have been returned to Lyn.
There were 2 new trips one to Jersey and another a trip on a paddle steamer on the River Seine, details on diary or from Lyn. 
The treasurer had nothing to report.
We had 54 members present at today’s meeting.
Pam then introduced our speaker Harry Green who talked about the British Legion.
Refreshments were served.
The raffle was drawn, members were thanked for their help and the meeting was closed at 3:40.
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